FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could I have a copy of the survey responses of the 4600 people who were contacted regarding the plan for the amalgamation of the surrounding areas of Leicester City Centre, which included Oadby and Wigston among those.

I wish to review the actual response of those individuals, I do not need their names just the area they live and their response.

This is an information not held response which also needs to explain that the survey wasn't conducted by LCC.. 

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.  
The survey was conducted by the district and borough council’s.  Leicester City Council’s submission to Government can be found here - Local Government Reorganisation
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
